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Co-Chairs Frederick and McLain and Members of the Committee, 

I oppose HB 3382.  Oregon’s land use laws and environmental quality programs 

protect our state’s ecosystems, resources, natural beauty and communities. They 

provide opportunities for people with a broad range of interests to be heard. The 

rivers, bays, and estuaries where ports are located are important for fisheries, 

recreation, and wildlife habitat. State and local land use laws have served us well. I 

urge you to uphold them and vote No on HB 3382,  

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 

 


